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Hawks Tor Drive 
Lewannick 

Launceston 
Cornwall 

PL15 7QY 
 

Tel: 01566 782262 
Email: Lewannick@andaras.org 

Web Address: www.lewannick.cornwall.sch.uk 
 Head of School: Sally Cook 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Firstly, thank you to everyone who attended and purchased a 
book at the fair this week. There were some great new titles and 
children certainly embraced reading the blurbs and exploring new 
authors. We are awaiting the amount of commission we have got 
and are looking forward to bringing some new books into the 
library and class book corners. 
 
With reading in mind, on Monday morning from 9am it is our half 
termly ‘Read with your child’. This is such a lovely opportunity for 
you to spend a precious half an hour reading and enjoying 
different books with your child. It is always really to see so many 
of you there. 
 
The cross country team have been busy out representing our 
school this week with now a total of 7 children qualifying for the 
finals in Newquay next week. A big well done to all the children 
(and parents) who ran in the fun run on Friday afternoon. We look 
forward to seeing all the photos. 
Some of Kestrel class participated in a Trust swimming event at 
Launceston pool on Wednesday. They had lots of fun and made 
some new friends from other Trust schools. This is a great 
opportunity for children to collaborate with chidlren ready for 
their transition to College. 
 
As we look towards the end of this term, please note the change 
in date for the Easter Bingo. Due to a clash with another event, 
the PTA have moved the date to Tuesday 1st April. Please see 
the poster for all the details. This is always a really fun event 
with vital funds raised for enrichment opportunities for all 
children across school. We look forward to seeing manty of you 
there. 
 
Best Wishes 
Mrs Sally Cook 
Head of School 

Year Group %  
Attendance 

Year Group %  
Attendance  

R 94.44% 4 82.54% 

1 98.99% 5 100% 

2 98.41% 6 100% 

3 100% Whole 
School 

97.68% 

School Menu 
 

Next Week—Week 3—Menu change 21-4-25 

If you require  this newsletter in an alternative format, for example large print or dyslexia friendly , please email 
secretary@lewannick.net .  This also applies if you require it in a different language.  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

March 25 

Mon 24th—Read with your child 9am 

Fri 28th—non school uniform day—Easter egg donation 
for Easter bingo  

Fri 28th—Sharing Time from 2pm  

April 25  

Tues 1st—Easter Bingo 

Wednesday 2nd—Songfest  

Wednesday 2nd—EYFS Pop Up Play Village  

Fri 4th—Dandelion Day—Wear yellow to support children 
of parents in the forces. 

Fri 4th—Last Day of Term  

Tues 22nd—Return to school for all for the start of term.  

Wed 23rd—Royal Institution of Science in school—more 
details to follow of community science evening  

Thurs 24th—KS2 Wild Tribe/Earth Day with Arena  

May 25 

Thurs 1st—Duchy X Country Race  

NEWSLETTER    21st March 2025 

Readers of the Week 

TO BE 

ANNOUNCED ON 

MONDAY 24TH 

Stars of the Week 

TO BE 

ANNOUNCED ON 

MONDAY 24TH 

http://www.lewannick.cornwall.sch.uk
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Fox Class Update 

 

This week, Fox Class have loved our traditional tale of Jack and the Beanstalk. In math, we are continuing 

to focus on our number bonds to 10. We’ve been using our fingers, ten frames, and numicon to discover 

which two numbers combine to make 10.  

Playing this game, https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button, will help your child 

practice their number bonds to 10 at home.  

We’ve also had a great time crafting bugs from recycled materials. The highlight of our week was 

definitely the introduction of the mud kitchen, where we’ve enjoyed making mud pies, potions, and 

running a mud café. We’re still on the lookout for a sink to add to our kitchen, so if anyone has one 

they’d like to donate, we would greatly appreciate it!  

 
 

 

 

 

Owl Class Update 

This week in Owls has been an adventure filled with imagination 
and exploration! We dove into the quirky world of "The Odd Egg," 
letting our creativity soar as we predicted the mysterious bird's 
appearance once it hatched. We crafted thoughtful letters of 
advice, emphasizing kindness, and celebrated our hatching 
heroes by creating congratulatory cards that were as unique as 
the eggs themselves! Meanwhile, our geography skills took 
flight as we explored the United Kingdom, pinpointing its capital 
cities and delving into the local weather patterns.   

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button
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Otter Class Update 

As usual, Otter Class have been extremely busy in the past couple of weeks. In the 
history lessons with Miss Wakley, we have continued to learn about the Romans. This 
week, we looked at Roman army formations and even had a go at this on the 
playground! In Spanish, we have continued to learn about vegetables and have even 
started to learn how to order them. In PE, we have continued fantastically with hockey 
and have really started to improve in our control of the hockey ball. One of the most 
enjoyable tasks has been in science though. We have started to create hands, with 
moveable fingers! We have thoroughly enjoyed this and are looking forward to finishing 
them.   

Kestrel Class Update 

Kestrels have had another busy and exciting week in school! In Literacy, we have started a brand-new unit based on The 
Lizzie and Belle Mysteries: Drama and Danger. Set in 1700s London, the story follows a young girl and the attempted 
murder of her father, Ignatius Sancho. This week, the children have enjoyed listening to the story and getting to know the 
characters.  In Maths, we have been working through tests and reviewing our answers to deepen our understanding. This 
has helped us reflect on our learning and strengthen our problem-solving skills.  Afternoons have been filled with creative 
and scientific exploration. In Art, we continued working on sculptures for our memory boxes, adding detail and personal 
touches. In Science, we investigated reversible and irreversible changes by heating different substances such as bread, 
jelly, chocolate, ice, butter, and cheese. We discovered that some materials, like melted chocolate, could return to their 
original state when cooled, while others, like toasted bread, underwent permanent changes.  
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